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TOWN OF MERIDIAN HILLS         September 11th, 2015
 Established 1937
                                                                            Councilors
                                                                                          Walter Freihofer
                                                                                          Terry O'Brien
 P.O. Box 40437                                                               Sherman McMurray
 Indianapolis, IN 46240                                    Clerk Treasurer
 meridianhills.org                                                                Jim Rush

  

Town Council Meeting
Monday, September 14th, 7:00pm

Click here for the Meeting Agenda for our regular
council meeting on Monday, September 14th, 7pm,
in the Lower School Library of the Hilbert Early
Education Building on Park Tudor's campus.   
   

September 11th, 2001
In Memoriam

The images of that bright, sunny morning fourteen years ago
will be forever etched in our memories.  As we take time to
recall the events of that day, please be sure to thank our
local police, fire fighters, military, and all first responders that
put their lives on the line every day in the name of our safety
and wellbeing.

2015 Road Maintenance
Resurfacing and Patching 

The Town of Meridian Hills has reviewed and updated
the long-term Roadway Analysis Program.  The
resurfacing and patching projects approved at this
meeting will be completed in the next couple months.

Additionally, the resurfacing of Arden Drive between Meridian Street and Broadway by

http://meridianhills.org/
http://files.ctctcdn.com/a550d6fb301/6f449f3b-e942-4d32-be08-aa3225d81157.pdf
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the City of Indianapolis has begun and will take several weeks.  

Please take alternate routes to avoid road construction if possible, or be sure to drive
slowly and have patience when traveling through the construction zones.

Town Beautification
Help Complete Projects on your street!

                                                                   
Several residents have pledged a donation toward a
beautification project on their street.  The projects include
illuminating the Town Entry Signs, and replacing the existing
Cobra-style streetlights with the decorative Washington-style
streetlights.

With the Town's 80/20
Plan, the donation

required to upgrade most streetlights is $2,000.
 (Except for the 6 fixtures below, which require
$600, because of the type of fixture it is.) 
Illuminating one Town Entry Sign is $1,000.

All donations to the town are tax deductible, and every cent goes toward the project!  If
interested, please make checks payable to "Town of Meridian Hills" and mail to:

Town of Meridian Hills
ATTN: 80/20 Plan
7720 N. Pennsylvania St
Indianapolis, IN 46240

Contact Terry O'Brien at terry@meridianhills.org with any questions.

- 75th & Holliday Dr East  - $  600
- 70th & Pennsylvania      - $   600
- 73rd & Illinois                 - $   600
- 74th & Holliday Dr West - $   600
- 74th & Holliday Dr East  - $   600
- 7800 Holliday Dr East    - $   600

Town Budget
2016 Fiscal Year

mailto:terry@meridianhills.org
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The Town of Meridian Hills is approving a $407,057
budget for 2016 Fiscal Year.  Special thanks to Jim
Rush, Town Clerk Treasurer, and Elisha Wenzel and
Jennifer Hudson at London Witte Group, for all the
time and effort they put into this budget process!
 There are several unusual requirements and steps
outside of a standard budget process when
submitting a municipal budget, and we are extremely
fortunate to have their knowledge, professionalism, and attention to detail. 

Please contact the Clerk Treasurer with any questions about the budget process.

meridianhills.org  
Version 3.o    

The Town's website has been rebuilt and is much
easier to navigate, mobile-friendly, and integrates
more current security features.

The site is currently being reviewed for any
oversights or updates that were not posted during the rebuild.

Meridianhills.org is a great resource for residents.  The site includes meeting agendas,
approved meeting minutes, zoning standards and important documents. There are
links and contact information for local and state officials, the Mayor's Action Center,
SafeTown, Indy Snow Force, Mosquito Control, Call Before You Dig, Amber Alerts,
Neighborhood CrimeView, Sex Offenders Map, and the Town Partners Program.
Contact information for the Town Administration is also posted.

Please visit www.meridianhills.org and let us know if you have any thoughts or
suggestions.

Terry O'Brien
Town of Meridian Hills  
terry@meridianhills.org
317.979.5646

meridianhills.org
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